
EHZHEID Ly coming

Stratford Division
Textron Lycoming /
Subsidiary of Textron Inc.

550 l^ain Street

Stratford, CT 06497
203/385-2000

January 28, 1991

State of Connecticut, D. E. P.
Water Compliance Bureau - DMR
165 Capitol Avenue
Hartford CT 06106

RE: December DMR - Textron Lycoming

Gentlemen:

For the enclosed DMR (December 1990) cyanide, both total and
amenable were high for discharge 008A and total cyanide was
high for discharge 008. These high monthly average values
were due to the cyanide treatment facility (008A) having a
breakdown on the day samples were taken (December 18). Copper
was high at the same time due to complexing with the cyanide.

Repairs were made to that facility later that week and cyanide
has not been a problem in the weekly samples since that time.
A corrective action plan has been developed by the waste
treatment operations supervisor to prevent future occurrences.

Sincerely yours.

MPN/ssc
MPN1128

lichael P. Nosenzo

Environmental Engineer

cc: P. Bonitatebus

Q. Carloni
R. Dennis

J. Fleming
R. Kelley
J. Morrell
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